Family Learning

Come and join us for some Half Term fun!

Feeling crafty? Come and join us for

some fun with the children. We are

running two Art and Craft workshops.

E

Tuesday 30t and Wednesday 315t May 2023
10:00am - 12:00pm

Places are limited so please book early!

Maximum of 2 children per family

These workshops will take place at The Learning Place,

6 Derby Road, North End, PO2 8HH.
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